
 

The Betty Hardin Award for Excellence in Business Affairs is presented each year 
to deserving regular, full-time employees of the Business Affairs Division of the 
University of North Carolina at Greensboro. Eligible employees may be nominated 
by any interested party. The award is presented at the Business Affairs Service 
Awards Ceremony in May. 

More information is available at https://baf.uncg.edu/betty-hardin-award/ 
 
Consideration is based on the following criteria (more than one category may 
apply): 

• Superior Leadership to the Division of Business Affairs 
• A Spirit of Excellence 
• A Demonstrated Commitment to the Principles of Work 
• Rendering of Service Above and Beyond the Call of Duty to the University 

Community 

Selected recipient(s) will receive a cash award, to be disbursed in June, and a 
plaque at the recognition ceremony on May 23. 
 
Please visit the link below to submit your nominations by May 14th: 
 
Nomination Form  
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